
The Third Annual 

Kevin C. Wilson 

Memorial Golf Outing 

Saturday, July 8, 2023 

Suicide is a national tragedy that demands everyone’s attention, but it is also a complex 
problem that none of us can solve alone. That’s why it’s critical that we work together to ensure 

that everyone remains aware and vigilant in the fight against suicide. Losing even one family 
member, friend, neighbor, co-worker, veteran or service member is one too many. 

By calling 988 you will be connected to a trained counselor 
at a crisis center in your area.  The line is open 24/7. 

The person you speak with will listen to your problems and will help you connect to the 
appropriate mental health services in your area. Remember, this call is confidential and free. 

To donate and help raise awareness to this cause through the Kevin C. Wilson Memorial Golf Outing; 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Please make your Hole Sponsorship, Corporate or Individual 
donation payable to: 

 

Allen County Drug and Alcohol Consortium 
532 W. Jefferson Blvd. 
Fort Wayne, IN 46802 

260.422.8412 
www.dacac.org 

 
Write “KCW Stop Suicide Golf Benefit” 

in memo line. 
 

Donations of $300 or more will receive a tax deduction form 
from the Allen County Drug and Alcohol Consortium 

 
Donations can also be mailed to: 

 
Robert Freon or David Krider 

Attn: KCW Golf Benefit 
6725 Woodbrook Drive 
Fort Wayne, IN 46825 

 

http://www.dacac.org/

